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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

(215) 841-4ooO

July 25, 1979

Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito
Operating Reactors Branch 3
Division of Reactor Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Ippolito:

As per your request, we ar e enclosing 25 copies of Thermal
Monitoring Repo rt No. 71, covering the period from May 1 through
May 31, 1979, for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Uni t Nos. 2
and 3, distributed to the State of Pennsylvania and the Nuclear
Regulatory Ccani ssion. Please note that this report has been compiled
in compliance ' h the monthly reporting requirements set forth in'

Appendix B to Peach Bottom Operating License, Environmental
Technical Spe .ication 2 Bases.

Very truly yours,
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Superintendent
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U. S. NPC, Region 1
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